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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Thank you for your online application at Liverpool.gov.uk/admissions for Reception Class. 
 
In order for your application to be considered against the school’s faith/denomination criteria 
then you must complete the Supplementary Faith Form (enclosed) as well as the Local 
Authority’s online application. 
 
Once completed you should send an email to ao@faith.allsaintsmat.org attaching your 
completed Supplementary Faith Form and a copy of your child’s birth certificate.  You will then 
receive a reply confirming we have received your application.  
 
The Admissions Committee of the Governing Body will then meet to allocate places.  They will 
then send their list to the LA who will notify you of your allocation on National Offer Day via the 
email address you will have provided them on your application.    
 
Following the acceptance of an offer of a place it will be necessary for you to provide us with 
your child’s baptism certificate and proof of residency documents.   
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss S Williams 
Headteacher 
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